From: Pete Northcott

Sent: 01 December 2015 12:14

To:

Subject: Re: 2015/6503/Invalid for TOP PLAYGROUND R/O 16 NETHERHALL GARDENS NW3 5TH

Dear Tree Officer,

Apologies for the mistake . | have been onto the portal and have now stated that | want to FELL the
tree in question.

Thanks for letting me know.
I look forward to hearing your decision.

Regards
Pete Northcott



